
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Watch No. 9 
  1-16-2024 

 Principal’s Note    

 
Greetings Melrose Families, 

My name is Principal Nicole Wilson and I would like to formally 

introduce myself at a meeting scheduled on:  

Date: Wednesday, January 18th  

Time: 4:00 PM  

Place: University Hall  

At this meeting I will be casting the vision for the last half of the school 

year.  I am looking forward to an amazing second semester and would 

love to partner with you to ensure the success of your scholar.  

I would like to remind everyone that our dress code is being strictly 

enforced.  Please make sure our scholars are dressed for success each 

day by having on Navy blue or gray polo shirts (tucked in).  Uniform 

bottoms acceptable in navy and khaki. 

Hoodies, hats, sweatpants, or jeans are not permitted ever.  

Footwear must be athletic or tennis shoes.  

Our dismissal process has been altered.  Walkers will be released from 

the same gate they enter in the morning.  Parents cannot walk up to 

pick up scholars.  Teachers will walk the primary grade scholars.  

All Bike Riders will exit the same west gate as walker.  

Pre-K parents that walk up, will pick up and drop off scholars using the 

gate near the bike rack and bus line.  

No parents will come on campus unless they have an appointment. 

For car pick up we only have one pick up location and that is the car 

circle within the school.   Thank you and I look forward to meeting 

each of you on Wednesday, January 18th at 4:00 PM.  Have an amazing 

evening! 

Principal Nicole Wilson 
 
Love Melrose Absolutely! 

 

Report Bullying & Harassment  
(Reporting can be done anonymously) 

~3 Ways~ 
1) Tell the Principal or another trusted adult 

2) Use the online reporting system by going to: 
bullying.pcsb.org  

3) Call the Campus Crime Stoppers  
Hotline  

1-800-873-8477 

 

 
 
1/18 – Parents Schoolwide Meeting 4:00PM 

1/30 – 5000 Induction Ceremony- More information to  

           follow 

1/31 – Student Leadership Summit- USF  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note with your child to update your 
information. Attention Families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel when visiting the campus. 
These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.  

 

 
DR. KEVIN PARROTT! 

Dr. Parrott is no stranger to Melrose or our 

community. 

He returns to Melrose with both feet on the ground 

running.  

He will be working with our Behavior Team and 5000 

Role Models.  

 

We are so excited to have him back as part of our 

Melrose Family! 
 

 
 

Thanks to all our parents for your support making 

sure our 

scholars are here daily. 


